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January 24, 2007

VANCOUVER 2010

Ali Abolfathi

Power Engineering Technology Corp.
P.O. Box 2869

Garibaldi Highlands, BC

VON 1TO

Dear: Mr. Abolfathi,

This reply is in answer to your request on January 18, 2007 for approval for your Fourth
Class Power Engineering course in accordance with Section 19 (2) of the Power
Engineers, Boiler, Pressure Vessel and Refrigeration Safety Regulation.

Fred Golar and | have reviewed the documentation given to us, and | am granting my
approval of your Power Engineering course so that applicants will have a reduction in
required experience on successful completion of your course. We do however require
that you make application for a power engineer certificate of qualification in this
province, as per section 8 of the Regulations. Please complete the enclosed granted
certificate application form and return the same to this office at your earliest
convenience.

Yours Truly,

057 £Feakog?

Maléolm Bishop
Provincial Safety Manager (Boiler)
British Columbia Safety Authority

cc:  Fred Golar - Certification & Licensing Analyst
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